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I wholeheartedly support immediately implementing the recommendations proposed by the SEC report. 
Any delay in so doing will further damage the credibility of our branch.  While the services we provide to
the public are being drastically reduced, an out of control bureaucracy remains intact.  Reform is needed
now.  


